
 

 

15th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Anti-bullying evening – Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

We are hosting an anti-bullying evening outlining our school commitment to reducing bullying, how 

bullying is reported and managed and how we proactively encourage our community to take a stand 

against bullying. This event is going to be held on Wednesday 22nd January from 6pm to 6.30pm 

in the library with arrival from 5.45pm with refreshments available. 

We would like to see as many of you as possible but have limited space. We are therefore requesting 

one person per family, aimed at parents, so no pupils should be in attendance. If it proves extremely 

popular then we will look to host a second event in the future so all can attend. 

If you wish to attend this event, please complete the form Anti-bullying evening by 9am on Monday 

20th January, so we can gauge numbers and ensure seating and refreshments are available for all. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr C Daniels 

Director of Behaviour & Attitudes for KS3 

https://forms.office.com/e/stj9NkxxnF

